
6/24/2021 
 
 
Dear valued customers, 
 
I wanted to take a moment to reach out to you regarding the increase you will see 
in your propane cost for this coming heating season.  Propane prices increased by 
more than 30% during the 2020-2021 heating season, predominantly due to the 
slowing of production during the pandemic.   
 
Your previous years propane cost was $1.89 per gallon, your cost this year will 
raise to $2.35.     
 
If you have any additional questions, comments, or concerns please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me directly at Jsalkeld@suburbanpropane.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jonathan Salkeld 
Customer Service Center Manager 
1080 N. Washington St 
Easton, MD 21601 


